

## Transport & Infrastructure Committee Action Log 2024-25

The action log records actions recorded in the minutes of Transport & Infrastructure Committee meetings and provides an update on officer response.

Minutes of the meeting on 4 November 2024						
Item	Report Title	Lead Officer	Action	Response	Completion Target Date	Status
6.	Director's Highlight Report	Judith Barker	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Officers to provide status updates on electric vehicle initiatives at upcoming meetings</li> <li>The A505 project report to be circulated to members as soon as it is made public</li> </ol>	<p>EV update included within the Director's Report for January</p> <p>A505 to be made available in a timely manner – on agenda for January 2025</p>	January 2025	Closed
11.	Wisbech Rail	Matt Lutz	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>A report outlining the revised scope to be presented in the Spring, focusing on the extended rail network and interim measures for improving current connectivity.</li> </ol>	To be put on the Forward Plan following discussions with FDC TIC lead and technical leads – meeting arranged with FDC officers	March 2025	Open
12.	Infrastructure Delivery Framework	Judith Barker	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Officers to provide an update on the status of flood alleviation schemes</li> </ol>	A note to be circulated to members	March 2025	Open

Minutes of the meeting on 18 September 2024						
Item	Report Title	Lead Officer	Action	Response	Completion Target Date	Status
6.	Director's Highlight Report	Judith Barker	Officers to hold a workshop for councillors to provide further updates on the A10, bus franchising, and other relevant projects.	Updates provided and will now become part of business as usual as projects are scheduled for meeting agendas.	Number workshops held to date in line with the project timescales	Closed

## Minutes of the meeting on 14 June 2023

Item	Report Title	Lead Officer	Action	Response	Completion Target Date	Status
5.	Place & Connectivity Directorate Monthly Highlight Report – May 2023	Steve Cox	Officers to ask Stagecoach to investigate design strategies that would allow for two wheelchair spaces with alternative space offered for storage of prams and pushchairs.	Officers liaising with Stagecoach at a technical level to consider what can practically be done to assist. Officers will report back to the TIC in due course.  Officers discussed this with Stagecoach whereby limitations were outlined and subsequently members were informed  Verbal Update provided on 4.11.24		Closed
6.	E-Scooter Update	Anna Graham	A paper on e-bikes as part of a fully integrated active travel system and how they would link in with buses and trains to be presented to the Committee at a future meeting.	Specific item on integrated usage to be presented at future TIC meeting following the acceptance of the LTCP. E-bikes will be included as part of the active travel strategy.		Closed